
 

 

 

 

Suggested Summer Educational Growth Opportunities for Grades 1-2 

 

 

Math 

Review addition and subtraction facts—This is a simple exercise but very critical. 

Flashcards are a great way to learn facts. 

 

Second graders going into third grade should start practicing multiplication facts. 

 

Students can practice telling time, counting money, and measurement. 

 

Reading 

Students can read books, magazines, short stories, poetry, and newspapers. Students 

should read a minimum of 15 minutes a day. 

 

Students can access a library of books and short stories on 

https://www.activelylearn.com/.  Books can also be checked out from their local 

library.  Some libraries have curbside pick-up or downloadable books. 

 

Not sure what to read? There’s a plethora of books to select from RazKids. Student 

accounts will still be accessible during the summer. ☺  

https://www.raz-plus.com/ 

 

Writing 

Students should write a minimum of 10 minutes a day. Suggested ideas: 

--Journal 

--Write a short story 

--Write a letter to a relative and put it in the mail 

--Email a friend (or teacher) 

 

Science and Social Studies 

There is a variety of educational information at https://ed.ted.com/ 

 

NASA, museums, and zoos from around the country have virtual tours you can check 

out online. 

 

More Information 

Students can also practice tying shoe laces! 

https://www.activelylearn.com/
https://www.raz-plus.com/
https://ed.ted.com/

